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HOLTS Auctioneers March auction was one of the strongest of recent times totalling 
£1,163,893. This was despite day two of the sale being held behind closed doors as the 
government guidance introduced social distancing and then lockdown to combat the global 
health crisis. 
 
Day one saw the antique section of the auction go under the hammer. A rare Mortimer 16-
bore sporting gun with both flint and percussion locks (formerly part of the W. Keith Neal 
collection) sold well over the auction estimate for £11,000. Antique arms, edged weapons 
and obsolete calibres continue to fetch strong prices through HOLTS auctions. Fierce 
competition for a Rowland Ward Tiger skin rug took it all the way to £5,200 – more than 
doubling its top estimate. With demand high, the market has remained consistently buoyant 
for items with good provenance and condition. 

Some of the highlights of the ‘Fine Modern and Sporting Guns and Accessories’ on day two, 
included a pair of Purdey Hammer Ejectors made for the Paris exhibition which achieved a 
hammer price of £24,000. A rare pair of Boss sidelever 12-bores (Lot 1378) sold for a 
hammer price of £26,000 and there was strong demand for double rifles with 15 lots selling 
for a combined total of almost £100,000. 

There are over 3000 lots in HOLT’s Sealed Bid Auction which has been extended to finish on 
11th June. It continues to grow in popularity as there are some really good value items to be 
snapped up. The full catalogue can be viewed and bids can be left online:  
 http://bit.ly/3aCk0Bs 

Our March auction showed that the appetite for online bidding amongst the gun buying is 
increasing. Since the lockdown, web traffic has surged with an explosion of interest on the 
internet from those who would not normally spend much time online.  

HOLTS staff are running van collection services around the UK. These can be arranged by 
appointment and all necessary social distancing guidelines will be followed. We have 
steadily grown our online presence to be one of the strongest in the sector and now 80% of 
our bids are received remotely. 

HOLTS are planning an online only auction of accessories in July and if you would like to 
submit any items for inclusion please contact a member of our team on the details below. 

logistics@holtsauctioneers.com  
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